Jr. High - Week 1

Hey guys! It's Jones, Fogle and Garguillo!

We are thinking and praying for you and your families at this time. As you know, school is
closed for the next 3 weeks. We will be working hard to provide continued instruction. This
week we be be doing a modified easy week to get your feet wet and used to this new method of
learning. No puns Trevor :)

It is imperative that you come to the school this week to get your materials for online learning.
Beginning on Tuesday, March 24th - Thursday, March 26th junior high classes will be open from
7 am - 5 pm to pick up your materials. Please refer to the list below for the materials that you
will need for continued educational success this quarter.

1. Chromebooks (and chargers) - You will need access to Discovery Education for science.
2. The current novel that you are reading in language arts 6 - A Long Walk to Water 7 - Roll of
Thunder Hear My Cry 8. - Lord of the Flies

3. 6th grade please remember to get your accompanying packet for A Long Walk to Water

4. ALL GRADES in L.A. - Get you writing journal out of the basket

5. 6th grade L.A. students - please pick up your blue Treasures reading book

6. ALL L.A. students must also pick up SCOPE magazines - they will be laying out on the table
7. Make sure that ALL GRADES get your written practice book for math

8. ALL 6th, 7th and 8th grade math will need your power up books

9. ALL math classes pick up 20 blank written practice work sheets

10. 8th grade math students that need a calculator may pick one up

Each student will be receiving a separate email from each junior high teacher that will detail the
weeks work in that class. Going forward you will be receiving your work for the following week
on every Friday afternoon.

Instructions for turning in your assignments. All work for the week will be due every Friday by 3
pm. All work needs to be sent electronically to cjones@stantschool.org (928-242-9349)
lisawfogle@gmail.com (928-368-3743) and sgarguilo@stantschool.org (928-358-3330). The
preferred way for assignments to be turned in is through email. Remember, you can take a
picture of your assignments with your phone and email them that way. If a situation should
arise that you have no access to the internet, you may send a text with your assignment.
Please DO NOT use the texting option for questions. The texting option should only be to
submit work on Friday.

Be on the look out for further instructions regarding the virtual platform that will be implemented
for the upcoming weeks.

Fogle, Garguilo and Jones



